
Seminole State College Notification of Nondiscrimination 
 
Seminole State College does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national 
origin, sex, disability, or age in its programs or activities. The college has an open 
enrollment policy in accordance to the criteria set by the Oklahoma State Regents 
for Higher Education. If a regularly enrolled student has not taken the ACT test then 
placement tests will be required. All first –time freshmen students are subject to 
placement testing to ensure proper course selection. Technical occupational 
training is offered to all students in the areas of Applied Technology, Business, 
Medical Laboratory Technology, and Nursing. Inquiries concerning this policy may 
be directed to: 
 
 
Office of VP for Student Affairs    Human Resources Office 
Walkingstick Student Services Center   Dan & Andrea Boren Center 
Telephone (405) 382-9216    Telephone (405) 382-9204 


